
From: WIVB-Investigators <WIVBinvestigates@wivb.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 7:57 AM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
 
Subject: Automatic reply: YOUR 2024 ELECTION REPORTING: Erie County D.A. 

Candidates Keane & Gardner -- & Erie County's 13 re-election-seeking state 
legislative incumbents, etc.  

 
Thank you for reaching out to News 4 Investigates. 
  
We will review your email and be in contact if we need more information.  
  
Please understand that we receive large amounts of email, and we cannot personally respond to all of 
them. Many different factors come into play when deciding if a story can be pursued. If we can pursue a 
story with what you have sent us, we will reach out about interviews or getting more information. 
  
Thank you, 
 

Daniel Telvock 
Investigative Producer 
WIVB/WNLO-TV  
2077 Elmwood Ave. 
Buffalo, NY 14207 
716-879-4833 Office 
716-608-5515 Cell 
Twitter: @dantelvock 
Daniel.Telvock@wivb.com 
WWW.WIVB.COM l FACEBOOK l TWITTER  
  
WIVB/WNLO does not discriminate in advertising contracts on the basis of race, ethnicity or gender and further requires that in the 
performance of all WIVB/WNLO advertising agreements, WIVB/WNLO requires that each party not discriminate on the basis of race 
or ethnicity. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Nexstar Media Inc., are confidential, and are intended 
solely for the individual or entity to whom this email is addressed and/or as indicated in the applicable file. If you are not one of the 
named recipient(s) or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and 
delete this message immediately from your computer.  Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of 
this e-mail is strictly prohibited 
 

mailto:Daniel.Telvock@wivb.com
http://www.wivb.com/
https://www.facebook.com/news4buffalo
https://twitter.com/DanTelvock

